
 

 

       
 

NOTIFICATION 

For 

DISTRIBUTION OF MARKSHEETS OF D.EL.ED PART-II EXAMINATION 

FOR THE STUDENTS OF MAA GOURI DEVI COLLEGE OF EDUCATION, 

PASCHIM MEDINIPUR—SESSION-2017-2019 
 

This is to notify for all concerned that in terms of the Notification No. 431/BPE/D.EL.ED./2019, 

dated 31/12/2019, the dates for issuance of Mark Sheets of Two Year D.El.Ed Part -II 
Examination, for the Session-2017-2019 (Regular/Face to Face Mode) were fixed between 
15/01/2020 and 24/01/2020.  
But no authority of MAA GOURI DEVI COLLEGE OF EDUCATION, PASCHIM MEDINIPUR, 
represented though the Principal or TIC or any other in response to the Notification, referred to 
above, has yet turned up or made any correspondence with the Board to receive the above said 
Part-II Marksheets of the valid students. 
For the greater interest of the students of MAA GOURI DEVI COLLEGE OF EDUCATION, 
PASCHIM MEDINIPUR, the Part-II-Marksheets (Session 2017-2019) of the students of the said 
institution are being handed over to the Chairman, District Primary School Council, Paschim 
Medinipur, for distribution during office hours on 06/02/2020 & 07/02/2020.   
All such students will have to show original Part-I-D El Ed Mark-sheets & Part-II-Admit Cards 
issued by this Board along with photocopies of their respective valid photo identity cards 
(Voter/Aadhaar Card), issued by the competent Govt. authority. The original photo identity 
card will have to be shown for verification.           

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   

                 (Dr. R. C. Bagchi) 

      Secretary 
 

West Bengal Board of Primary Education 
Acharya Prafulla Chandra Bhavan, DK 7/1, Sector II, Bidhannagar, Kolkata 700091 

 secretary.wbbpe@gmail.com & secretarywbbpe.ptt i@gmail.com 
Website - www.wbbpe.org & www.wbsed.gov.in/wbbpe 
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